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Brother Knights

Our Lenten season is almost to an end. Palm Sunday is this coming weekend, March 29, followed by
Holy Week. Father Chad asked for three Knights to hold the cross for veneration on Good
Friday. Bob Theel, Vince Miller, and Don LaSee stepped forward to help Father.

Old Business

1. The parish wide recruitment drive was held on March 21-22. We have two parishioners who
expressed interest in joining us.

2. There is a parish-wide mission on April 12-14. Father Chad asked the council for help with a
reception on Sunday, April 12 and Tuesday, April 14, after the mission.

3. Our world-famous chicken dinner is May 17. More details will be provided at a later date.

4. We will need help with serving meals for Shanty Town on May 16 and 17.

5. Please have all money for raffle tickets, or unsold raffle tickets returned to Matt Strong by

April 17.

New Business

1.
2.

6.
7.
8.

Mike Hochstein has agreed to chair the Tootsie Roll Drive the weekend of April 25-26.

The council will be conducting parish recruitment year round. Rather than asking potential
candidates to join the Knights of Columbus, ask them think about joining the Knights of
Columbus. This is similar to the way Father Chad conducted the Stewardship drive a couple
of weeks ago.

April Birthdays: John M. Breunig, Wayne V. Hellenbrand, Todd M. Miller, Larry D. Nolden,
Thomas C. Rabaglia, and Kirk T. Sagers.

Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers: Joe Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby
Schroeder, Mike Hochstein, Lyman (Junior) Hahn, Philip Baebler, Leon Wipperfurth, Marie
Ryan, Geraldine Pelanek, Arlene Michels, Patricia Beck, and Mary Ellen Nolden.

Relatives of members who need prayers are Helen Karl’s son Tom, Scott Clemen’s Father-
In-Law, Chuck Zeman, and Thomas Grebe, Father-In-Law to Lenard Hendrick.

The next regular meeting is April 7, 2015, at 7:30 p.m.

The next officer’s meeting is March 26, 2015, at 7:30 p.m.

The April officer’s meeting is April 23, 2015 at 7:30 p.m.

“Now, we take up this journey...a journey of fraternity, of love, of trust.”

Pope Francis

Robert F. Koresh
rfk835@gmail.com

608-592-1392

Website: kofc6463.org



